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March 14, 2017 
 
Reuben Collins, Department of Public Works 
Kathleen Anglo, Department of Parks and Recreation 
City of St. Paul  
25 West 4th Street 
St. Paul, MN 55102 
 
Dear Reuben and Kathleen: 
 
Thank you for attending the Union Park District Council Transportation Committee meeting on 
March 13. After hearing the city’s presentation on the bikeway improvements proposed for 
Pelham Boulevard, and considering residents’ input on the plan, the Committee passed the 
following resolution: 
 
The Union Park District Council Transportation Committee supports the Pelham Bikeway 
plan through Union Park as proposed by Public Works. It encourages the city to engage with 
Town and Country Club regarding parking issues in the area. And, it encourages the city to 
consider the installation of parking bump-out on the south end of Pelham Boulevard, near 
Mississippi River Boulevard, in the future on a separate timeline. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julie Reiter, Executive Director 
Union Park District Council 
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